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February 2021 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students 
 
Following feedback from parents, students and teaching staff - we have reviewed our current remote 
learning programme and made the following changes to the remote learning school day: 
 

Period 1 9:00-10:00 
Break 10 minutes 
Period 2  10:10-11:00 
Break 10 minutes 
Period 3 11:10-12:10 
Lunch 30 minutes 
Period 4 12:40-13:30 
Break 10 minutes 
Period 5 13:40-14:40 

 
This will take effect from Monday 8th February 2021.  
 
We understand and appreciate that this is a challenging time for families and students -  this new way 
of learning has been a steep learning curve for us all. Following a review completed this week we 
realised that asking students to sit at a computer for two hours without a short break within a five-hour 
live lesson day has the possibility of causing additional anxieties and stresses.  
 
By altering the day slightly students will now have a planned break following each lesson to allow time 
to stretch their legs or have a comfort break whilst reducing the time sat at the computer.  
 
I would finally like to thank you all for your support, student attendance to remote learning has 
increased week on week and work continues to be submitted.  
 
Hopefully, when all this is over we can get back to some kind of normality with minimal impact due to 
the continued positive response to remote learning.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Michael Kent 
Principal 


